
The month of June Ephraim Mogale focuses on the youth 

29 June 2016 LED SUMMIT 

The purpose of the event is to encourage young people to start their own business, projects focusing on 

agriculture. To reduce the poverty experienced in our community and our country as a whole. The 

program also aimed at reducing seasonal or temporary jobs and to grow and develop our community 

both locally and in the province. 

There were speakers from 

 Mr Mphahlele from Rural Development(Agriculture) 

 Mr Selahle Provincial Treasury (database Central) 

 Councellor Sehlola Portfolio Committee 

 Mr Maat Van Deventer from Commercial Farmer 

 Ms Chadedi from LEDA 

 Ms Kgopane From SEFA 

 MR Komane –Cotton Cluster 

The youth was invited to the the Ephraim Mogale Town Hall to discuss the importance opening 

corporatizes. To registering their business, how to go about getting funding and also the different 

organizations they can go to for financial solution, the importance of farming and the requirements 

needed to register with the CSD (central System Database) and given the practical step by step to 

registering on the CSD. 

There were motivations from Pheladi Moyo and Rebecca Lentsoane.  The event ended with words of 

encouragement from Mapurunyane Mphahlele saying, “ARE SHOMENG, LEHUMO LA MATHOMO KE 

TLALA”.  Which is in Sepedi and translates 

…LET US WORK HARD, THE FIRST STEPS to RICHES IS POVERTY…  

 


